
Ubora Class - Miss Newstead Reception: Summer 2

What’s coming up?
Friday 19th July
Last day of term

Phonics This half term we have continued to review and practice reading 
words ending in /s/ /es/ /ed/ /ing/ as well as longer words. We have 
revised all our tricky words – please see Tapestry for more information

E-safety spotlight: Copyright and ownership
What things ‘belong’ to you at home? (e.g. toys, bedroom, other belongings)
What things ‘belong’ to you at school? (e.g. clothing/uniform, peg, tray, seat/space, etc.)
Do some things belong to more than one person? (e.g. your house, your classroom/school, objects, 
etc.)

Reminders:
Please ensure all clothing, including shoes are labelled. Library books get changed every Friday. 
Please send in your child’s reading record pack everyday, so that we can keep you up to date with guided reading in Ubora Class.

Don't forget to send your child in school clothes on Mondays as we are getting changed for P.E. going forward.

Curriculum news

Tennis taster: On Friday the 5th
July we took part in a 20 minute 

tennis taster session. We all listened 
really carefully and followed the 

instructions! We practised using the 
bat to pass the ball to our partner!

Mastering number: this half term we have been 
exploring the rekenreks  using ‘one push’ to quickly 
subitise the beads to 10. We have also been exploring 
numbers to 20 and beyond as well as practising our 
quick recall of bonds to 5 and 10. We continue to 
compose and decompose quantities using the 
sentence stem: _ and _ makes _,  _ is made from _ and 
_.

Thank you for continuing 
to add your learning from 

home onto Tapestry 
during your child’s focus 

child week. We have loves 
sharing these on a Friday!


